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Dear Stroud District Council 
 
I am writing to state I do not support the SDC's strategy given in its draft local plan to meet 
housing growth for the future. 
 
Given the future impact of climate change and the recent heavy rainfall I have real concerns as to 
the suitability of the Wisloe proposal in terms of flooding and drainage. The ground around 
Gossington and Wisloe is really sodden at the moment and Slimbridge has well-known issues with 
sewage and run-off. Our ponds in Gossington are at really high levels currently and the sheer 
scale of the proposed Wisloe development will only serve to increase these water-related issues, 
as the development can only lead to substantial increases in water run-off and increased risk of 
flooding. 
 
Yours 
 

   
      


